
CPC2022-0491 

Attachment 3 

CPC2022-0491 Attachment 3  Page 1 of 1 
ISC:UNRESTRICTED 

Community Association Response 
 
 
From:   president@sagehillyyc.com  
Sent:   Monday, September 27, 2021 4:32 PM 
To:   Ahearn, Michael <Michael.Ahearn@calgary.ca> 
Subject:  Re: SB2021-0340-Circulation Package 
 
 
Oh OK we already knew that that was the long-term plan in order to prepare for the widening of 144th 
Ave. to go up over the ridge and into Evanston. 
 
My boards only concern was if they were taking away from the natural ravine and putting houses or a 
strip mall in there; but since that’s not the case we would have no objection to improving the infrastructure 
around here. 
 
The only question I have there is a cycle path which runs along the west side of that ravine from 37 street 
but end suddenly behind the houses and I feel like it should tie in or link up to Symons valley road or 144 
somehow.  We would like to request that whichever developer is responsible for that cycle path tie and 
that it be completed or included with the intersection improvement plans. 
 
Thank you 
 
Ross Utigard 
 
President 

Sage Hill Community Association 

www.sagehillyyc.com 
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